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Chairman Humphries and Members of the committee,  

I am submitting my proponent testimony for HB2134.  I strongly support the part of HB2134 dealing with 
defined costs associated with KORA requests.  The past four years have been turbulent, and the amount of 
citizen involvement has been on the rise.  Some jurisdictions have attempted to charge an overly higher 
price to try and slow down the number of open records requests.  A defined cost for copies and research 
will make things easier for both sides to know exactly what the costs will be.  I urge the committee to 
support bill HB2134. 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 


